CLEARING CORPORATION
OF THE PHILIPPINES

]
Memo for Brokers

No. 01-1113

For : All Clearing Members — Attention: Operations Head
Date : 28 November 2013
Subject : URGENT: Change of IP Address of CCCS Backup

In relation to the changes applied to the configurations/setup of our Disaster Recovery
(DR) Site, please be informed of the following changes in the IP addresses of CCCS
when using its DR site.

From To
CSD 122.53.105.75 122.53.23.75
CCH 122.53.105.76 122.53.23.76

Kindly effect the above mentioned changes as soon as possible in order for you to be
able to access CCCS properly in case of a fail-over to its DR site; i.e. update the
“hosts” file of your computer located at “c:/windows/system32/drivers/etc” and include
the new IP addresses in your security policy/firewall.

If you have any questions or need to clarify anything, please do not hesitate to call up any
of the following:

Rhose Ojo 819-4468
Mike Marentes 819-4466
Rodel Dealagdon 836-2318

Thank you for your usual cooperation.
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